REGENERATION INITIATIVES CABINET WORKING GROUP

18TH APRIL, 2005

Report of the Scrutiny Commission on Regeneration

Councillor Warmisham’s  Response

Councillor Warmisham has requested that it be brought to the attention of the Working Group that his view on the Commission’s report is that “more should have been done to make BME communities included.”

